
From:   Benjamin Malphrus   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 10, 2020

Subject:   FCC File No. 0612-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

As per the request made on 09/14/2020 (reference number 57275), the Orbital Debris Analysis Report for
the IM-1 Research mission to be supported by the Morehead State University 21 meter ground station,
has been amended to the application (File Number: 0612-EX-CN-2020).


